
                        

 

 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION 

FREE ONLINE PARENT / CARER SESSIONS 
 

If your child has an SEN or significant worries and is due to transition to 

secondary school in September 2024, we would love you to join us on our online 

sessions to share preparation tips and advice. 

 

By 31st October 2023 you will have submitted a secondary school application to 

name your 3 preferred schools.  

 

We are delighted to offer you some advice and support to be able to effectively 

plan the next steps of your child’s journey. 

  

Many of the strategies will work for most children who require that little bit of 

additional support. 

 

Sessions will be delivered online through TEAMS directed to parents/carers (not 

to children); if you can attend all four it would be more beneficial.  

 

For further information please email us on LASCStransitions@sthelens.gov.uk so 

we can send you a TEAMS link to the sessions 

Session One 

– The Year 

Ahead 

Friday  

1st December 2023 

12:30 - 1:30pm 

• Differences between Primary & 

Secondary  

• Independence & Preparation 

• Travel to school 

• Next Steps 

Session Two 

– Building 

Blocks 

 

Friday  

2nd February 2024 

12:30 - 1:30pm 

• What is a transition? 

• Managing change 

• Developing independence 

Session Three 

– A Helping 

Hand 

 

Friday  

22nd March 2024 

12:30 - 1:30pm 

• Managing worries & nerves  

• Emotions Scales 

• Looking for the positives 

Session Four 

– The Finish 

Line is in 

Sight! 

Friday 10th  

May 2024 

12:30 - 1:30pm 

• Being Prepared 

• One Page Profiles 

• Communication 

• Preparation & Practice 
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